
 

 

Community Education 
Report – January 2024 

 
Classes 

 We had Tiger Cub Flag Football and Tiger Cub Volleyball this fall.  Tiger Cub Flag 

Football had 52 participants and Tiger Cub Volleyball had 35 participants.  Flag Football 

numbers increased by 9 and Volleyball classes had the same number last year. 

 

 Crazy 8s Math Clubs (2nd-3rd Grade & 4th-5th Grade) were taught by Jenny Kellen & 

Madison Field.  Both classes were full.  2nd-3rd Grade had 18 students and 4th-5th Grade 

had 15 students. 

 

 Jay Paulson taught a Jiu-Jitsu Class this fall.  3 people attended.  He is hoping to get some 

more interest for a possible Spring Class. 

 

 We will be holding Tiger Cub Basketball on a few Saturdays in January/February.  Exact 

dates are not yet determined.  Coach Kubat and Coach Boehning will split the instruction 

along with some varsity basketball players just like the last two years. 

 

Driver Education 

 Summer Behind the Wheel Training had 41 students complete their driving hours this 

past summer.  Mr. Larson and Ms. Rogers split time. 

 

 We are currently offering two Driver’s Ed Classroom Training Sessions for this year.  

Session 1 of the Classroom Training finished in early November and 34 students took the 

class.  Session 2 will start in late February/early March.  Registration has not started yet.  

We will not offer a third late Spring/early Summer class. 

 

Facilities 

 Open Gyms on Sundays. 6:00pm-8:00pm 

 Medford Wrestling Boosters (K-6th Grade) held their tourney on Saturday, December 2nd. 

 MBA Basketball Tourneys (3rd-6th Grade) held their tourneys on December 9th & 10th, 

2023. 

 MBA Basketball has a couple Saturday mornings reserved for the 4th-6th Grade Gopher 

Conference League. (12-16-23 & 1-13-24) 

 The Medford After Prom Committee has the Gym Reserved for Saturday, January 20th, 

2024 for their Glow Dance Fundraiser. 



 

 

 UPDS(Owatonna) has the Auditorium Reserved for their Winter Dance Recital on 

Saturday, January 27th, 2024 

 JO Volleyball Tourneys are scheduled for Saturday, April 6th & Sunday, April 7th, 2024. 

 

 

Tiger Club 

 Summer Tiger Club went very well.  We had 62 total students registered and 40 students 

attended 4/5 days per week.   

 

 The Summer Tiger Club Program did receive a grant through United Way for $25,000 for 

Summer 2024.  Jackie is doing a fantastic job and we thank her and United Way for the 

opportunity to expand our program with extra opportunities for our students. 

 

 For this school year we have 68 total students of which 37 attend before school and 47 

attend after school. 

 


